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**************************************************************************************** 

SEPTEMBER 2017  

Welcome Our New Residents!  
 

Roman Roginsky 

Helen Laird 

Jack Reed 

Highlights 
¶ 9/07 - Maritime Aquarium 
¶ 9/09 - Picnic for Residents and 

                    their Family Members 

          (Entertainment - Boogie Boys)  
¶ 9/11 - Branford Fire 
                    Headquarters   
¶ 9/12 - Bob Giannotti Entertains  
¶ 9/13 - Dan Cosgrove Animal 

                    Shelter 

¶ 9/14 - Yale Peabody Museum 

¶ 9/15 - Ventriloquist Program 

¶ 9/21 - Mohegan Sun Casino  

¶ 9/26 - Entertainer Larry Batter 

¶ 9/28 - Lunch at Caf® Fiore  

 

 

              Cooking in the Stony Creek  

Kitchen with Catherine!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
       www.facebook.com/TheHearth/    



 

 

 

 

  

Resident of the Month 

ELEANOR WIMBLE 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Eleanor is a pleasant resident who offers her 

assistance when needed.  She is a very 

talented individual.  She has done many 

different types of crafts throughout the years.  

Her purses that she made out of plastic shop-

ping bags are absolutely gorgeous.  She 

enjoys writing poems, especially Clerihew 

poems which she writes about staff and 

residents.   These poems are fun to read and 

she is spot-on with everyoneôs personality.  

Eleanor was thrilled to hear that she was 

chosen as the Resident of the Month.  The 

honor is well deserved! 

Congratulations Eleanor!   

Employee of the Month! 

  DANA BUTLER 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dana came aboard this year as an Activities 

Assistant.  She has a nice personality and is a 

very caring person.  Dana always seems to be 

having a lot of fun with the Keepsake Village 

residents.  She laughs and smiles often!  Dana 

strives to succeed in everything she sets her 

mind to.  She tries her best to be a good team 

player and to get along with everyone she 

comes in contact with.  Dana is also a very 

punctual and dependable employee.  She is a 

great addition to Gardenside!   

 

Congratulations Dana! 

Lucille Moliterno 9/01 

Dorothy Freel Griswold 9/02 

William Lamond 9/02 

Lydia Clark 9/05 

Dorothy MacLean 9/06 

Marion Orloff 9/08 

Estelle Myers 9/10 

Dorina Maloney 9/20 

Helen Laird 9/23 

John Mendillo 9/25 

Fred Masserelli 9/27 

Helen Dickson 9/30 

Resident Birthdays 

  Employee Birthdays 

Christy Sagnella 9/03 

Leika Rodriguez 9/14 

Beatriz Torres 9/23 

Bill Collins 9/24 

Sally Ann Maselli 9/30 

Best Wishes! 

Enjoy your day!! 



 EMPLOYEE APPRECIATION WEEK AT GARDENSIDE! 

Sundae Bar, Breakfast, Chicken Wings, BBQ, Car Wash & Raffles! 

SPECIAL KEEPSAKE VILLAGE MOMENTS! 

Ice Cream from Rose Orchards in North Branford! 

Making Dog Biscuits for the Dan Cosgrove Animal Shelter! 

Viewing a Sunflower Field in North Branford! 

PRESENTATIONS AT GARDENSIDE 

 Tuesday, September 12 
Encompass Home Health of New England  

10:00 a.m. - Healthy Aging Presentation 

    10:30 a.m. - Blood Pressure Clinic  

Thursday, September 14 
Alzheimerôs Association (Maria Tomasetti) 

11:00 a.m. - Overview of Dementia 

Friday, September 22 
FOX Rehabilitation  

10:45 a.m. - Fall Prevention Presentation 

__________________________________ 
A Caregiver Support Group called Comfort Connections 

meets the last Tuesday of each month at 5:00 p.m. in the 

ING Room.   This group is free of charge and open to the 

family members and friends of the Gardenside residents 

as well as the community. 

KEEPSAKE VILLAGE 
 (Susan Shatto, Activities Coordinator) 
Come by on Grandparents Day (9/10) for 

Root Beer Floats.  We hope to see visitors 

with children on Saturday the 16th for World 

Play-Doh Day.  Itôs a great way to involve 

generations.  We encourage you always to bring photos 

of your loved one to share.  During National Assisted 

Living Week we will be discussing our familyôs religious 

traditions, making family recipe meatballs, playing 

People Bingo with our staff, donating homemade dog 

biscuits at a local animal shelter, and reminiscing about 

our pets with a trip to All Pets Club.  We also have six 

ladies celebrating Birthdays this month, so we will have 

a September Birthday Ladies Social on the 7th.  Donôt 

forget Oktoberfest starts this month!  Be sure to scan 

our calendar for special themed programming.  Danke!  

 
 


